
 

 

28 February 2019 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, GENERAL SECRETARY,  

PUBLIC SERVICE ASSOCIATION OF NSW, 160 CLARENCE STREET SYDNEY 

 

Central Council meeting in Batehaven – 9 March 2020 

The PSA has taken a PSA Central Council meeting to regional NSW annually since 2017.   

The PSA Executive has resolved, in order to assist the South Coast community which has been ravaged 

by recent natural disasters, to hold the March 2020 meeting of Central Council in Batehaven. 

The March 2020 meeting will be held at: 

Corrigans Cove Resort 

204 Beach Road 

Batehaven 2536 

on Monday 9 March 2020, commencing at 5:30pm. 

All members are invited to attend. Dinner and drinks will be served at the conclusion of the meeting. To 

assist with catering, if you can come along please email your RSVP to secretariat@psa.asn.au.  
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